
DRESS
REHEARSAL
INFORMATION

Venue: Sanford Performing Arts Center
100 Alumni Boulevard, Sanford, ME 04073
Thursday, May 16th
Arrival:

Dancers and one guardian should arrive 30 minutes before their stage time.
Please proceed directly to the check in table. Dancers will be dismissed from
the stage after their last dance. 
Dancers should arrive with hair and makeup done and dressed in their first
costume. 

What to bring
Dancers should bring only what is necessary with them to go onstage. 
Only one guardian per dancer, no other siblings please. 
For dancers with multiple routines, pack all costumes neatly in a clear
garment or ziplock bag. Label each item with name and class on bag clearly
for easy identification by teachers. Ensure all items, including shoes, are in
the bag. For quick changes, layer tights accordingly. For instance, wear pink
tights over beige if transitioning from ballet to jazz.

Rules:
You may video your dancer during dress rehearsal. It is NOT permitted on
recital day. 
Only DSOM South volunteers allowed backstage. Staff will help dancers
change if necessary. 
Please, once your dancer has finished performing, we kindly request that you
leave promptly to minimize the number of people present.

Welcome to the Dress Rehearsal for Dance Studio
of Maine South’s Annual Recital, "Dancing in the
City"! We're excited to have you here for this
crucial run-through where every detail counts.
Dress rehearsal is incredibly important for our
dancers, ensuring they're fully prepared for the
big performance. We deeply appreciate your
attention to this information and your efforts in
keeping everything organized for other families,
staff, and, most importantly, your dancers. Thank
you for your dedication and support as we bring
the magic of dance to life on stage!


